
During the day we will be running football session during the following times for     

all our girls years 5, 6, 7 & 8

You will need your 
PE kit and shin pads 
if you have them

For the above 3 sessions you will just need trainers, not PE kit.

Wear your school 
uniform to school as 

normal!

Following on from last months Biggest Ever
Football Session to celebrate International
Women’s Day, James Bateman are holding their 2nd

day to ensure that all students have the chance to
take part.

The aim is to get as many girls as possible all
playing football on the same day in schools across
England.
Our Year 8 girls footballers will leading the sessions 
again and their will be a goody bag for everyone 
who takes part! 

In association with      
Chatterley Vics Football Club


